
The Enrollment Process
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Step One

Let's Meet

Step Two

Apply

Step Three

Enroll

All potential Laker Families
start their journey by meeting

with one of our principals.

Preschool through 5th grade
families should contact

Principal Sherri Kirschner at
269-429-0227 or

skirschner@ollakers.org

6th through 12th grade
families should contact
Principal Anna Reed at

269-983-2511 or
areed@ollakers.org

After you meet with one of 
our principals, it's time to

complete our New Student
Application.  We review

applications and provide
decisions based on factors

 such as grades, standardized
tests, good standing with 

current school,  parent and
 student interview with the 

Principal, and the online
application.

Once you have received
your acceptance, we'll walk

you through the
enrollment process.  Our

Enrollment Guide
provides comprehensive

information, but don't
get overwhelmed - we're

here to help make
the final paperwork easy.

“Under the guidance of the Holy Spirit,
rooted in Sacred Scripture and centered on
the Eucharist, Our Lady of the Lake Catholic

School embraces the values of Education,
Faith and Citizenship.”

See back for instructions See back for instructions



Step 3 - Enroll

Go to https://ollakers.org
Click on Admissions/Start new Student Application.
Create a Login Account if you have not already done so.
Enter all Application information.
Don't forget to click on submit.
After you have submitted your application, it will be sent to the building
principal.  Admission decisions are made on the following: Grades from recent
report cards and/or standardized tests if  applicable.  Good standing with
current school with special consideration given to discipline, attendance, and
work habits if applicable.  Parent meeting and student interview with
Principal and Online Application.

Once OLL has approved your application for admission, you will receive an
email from James White giving details on how to complete the enrollment
process. 
When completing the online enrollment, be sure to hit “submit” at the end of
the process.

Step 2 - Apply

Principal
PK through 5th Grade

Sherri Kirschner Anna Reed

Director of Admissions &
Enrollment

James White

Principal
6th through 12th Grade

Your Enrollment
Support Team

296-429-0227
skirschner@ollakers.org

296-983-2511
areed@ollakers.org

296-983-5520
jwhite@ollakers.org

Do not hesitate to contact anyone on the Enrollment Support Team if you
have any questions.  We are here to help make the enrollment process easy.

For Assistance


